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Comments: I have used the gold creek sno park / trail to go up the valley numerous times, especially in winter

with snowshoes or skis, and I have found this area to be totally unique in the snoqualmie pass area, in particular

for the winter camping opportunities it provides . I would greatly appreciate if backcountry access was allowed

(providing adequate space from and around the restoration site) during the planned restoration period. 


